
 

 

Teaching staff Mrs Owens will be teaching the class on Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays and Miss Westwell will be teaching on Thursdays and 

Fridays. Miss Westwell and Mrs Owens will be planning together to ensure 

that the children’s routines remain as consistent as possible. 

 

PE Year 4 will have PE each Tuesday morning and Friday afternoon. Please 

ensure that name-labelled PE kits, including a pair of trainers, are in 

school on these days. Your child has access to their own locker where 

they can keep their PE kit. We will send PE kits home to be washed at the 

end of each half term, but please feel free to take them more frequently 

if you wish to.  

 

Swimming From February 2025, we will be attending swimming lessons at Scissett 

Baths on Tuesday mornings. Further details to follow shortly. 

 

Homework The children will be set English and maths homework tasks each week. 

These will be sent home each Friday and we ask that they are 

completed and returned to school by the following Wednesday. 

Spellings will also be sent home each Friday and we will have a spelling 

check on Friday afternoons.  

 

Multiplication 

tables check 

(MTC) 

 

All Year 4 children across the country are required to complete the 

multiplication tables check (MTC). This will be taken in June 2025 and we 

will be practising our times tables as often as possible. We ask that you 

please support with this at home with games such as TT Rockstars and Hit 

the Button.  

More information can be found here: Multiplication tables check: 

information for parents - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

Reading  We will read every day in class during our guided reading lessons, during 

which we will focus on skills such as comprehension. Your child will 

regularly receive new reading books/library books to share with you at 

home as often as possible. Please ensure that your child has their books 

with them in school every day.  

 

Computing Year 4 will use the laptops during computing lessons on Thursday 

afternoons.  

 

Trips 

 

We will be planning some trips and other exciting experiences for the 

year and will send details shortly.  

 

Communication 

 

We will always inform you of anything you might need to know via text 

message or electronic letter. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you 

have any questions or concerns. Mrs Owens/ Miss Westwell will always be 

available in the playground at the beginning and end of the day and 

we can also be reached via the school email address: 

shelleyoffice@themast.co.uk  

Thank you for your support! 

Welcome to Class Sea! 

Year 4 – Miss Westwell & Mrs Owens 
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